
First date of next term 

The first day back for pupils is Monday 2nd September. 

 

Reminder to book your child's school lunches. 

End of term 
First of all, we at Elliston would like to thank you for your continued investment in and support for 

Elliston Primary Academy. We are a team and that includes staff, children and parents and  
without you our children cannot be as successful as they have been this year! 

Welcome! 
To any children who are new to Elliston - we 

are very pleased you’ve joined us and we hope 
you will be very happy here.  

School Uniform 

Please see the back of this newsletter for our 

school uniform. We look forward to seeing all 

children return to school in September looking 

smart which supports the Ethos of Team Elliston. 

Meet the Teacher 

We will be holding open evenings so you can - 
if  you wish - pop into school and say hello to 

your child's new teacher. Further information to 
follow in September. 

Summer Holidays 

We know the long summer nights are inviting for 

children to play out and explore but please talk 

to your children about keeping safe by staying 

away from railway lines and bodies of water, 

what looks like a cool dip can result in children 

getting themselves in trouble. 

Please keep safe!  

Reminders 

If your child has been wanting their ears 

pierced now is the time to do it. P.E. is a        

statutory requirement of the National           

Curriculum so children should not be missing it. 

If they get them pierced now, then they should 

be able to remove them when we come back 

from our summer break.   

Sports Award 

We are delighted to announce that we have 

been awarded the School Games Platinum 

Award for our commitment to providing great  

opportunities for every child in PE and school 

sport. A huge achievement that we are all very 

proud of. 

 

Attendance  

Congratulations to those whose attendance has 

been exemplary, this has impacted positively 

on their achievement.  

Year 6 

Thank you to our year 6 children who leave us 

ready for secondary school. We are proud of 

the lovely young people you are and wish you 

all the success in the future. 
 



Elliston Primary Academy 

School Uniform 

 

Uniform 

• Purple sweatshirt or cardigan with embroidered school logo. 

• White cotton shirt/blouse for Year 6 children. 

• Tie for Year 6 children. 

• White polo shirt for Nursery to Year 5 children. 

• Black or Grey trousers. 

• Black or Grey skirt. 

• Black shoes are preferred rather than trainers. If trainers are worn, they must be black and as 

plain as possible. (No Astroturf trainers please). 

• No heels. 

• No jeans, no joggers or jogging bottoms (Joggers are allowed in Nursery). 

 

PE Kit 

• White round neck t-shirt. 

• Black shorts. 

• Black plimsolls/trainers. 

 

A change of clothing is required for PE including a change of footwear. This must be kept in school 

in a bag of a reasonable size and of a soft material. 

 

 *All school clothes should be named* 

Jewellery 

• Only stud type ear-rings may be worn and a watch. 

• No drop ear-rings, necklaces or bracelets to be worn. 

• No make-up or nail varnish allowed. 

 

Hairstyles 

• Extreme hairstyles are not acceptable in our school. 


